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March 11, 2019 

Dear Ms. Imm, 

My office is currently adjudicating ASRC Exploration, LLC’s (“AEX”) appeal filed September 
28, 2018. The term of the current Placer Unit plan of development of is one of two issues raised 
in AEX’s appeal, currently set to expire in May 2019. I am aware of the deadlines this triggers 
for AEX and, accordingly, we are expediting our adjudication of the appeal.  

I am also aware of the March 1, 2019 letter from former Division of Oil and Gas Director 
Chantal Walsh providing AEX an extension until March 15, 2019 to submit its next, or fourth, 
plan of development. The March 15 extension deadline is hereby vacated. Future deadlines will 
be re-evaluated in the adjudication of your appeal.  

Please let me know of any questions. Thank you for your patience as we work through your 
appeal. We expect a decision soon. 

Sincerely, 

Corri A. Feige 

Cc:  Sara Longan, Deputy Commissioner 
Jim Beckham, Acting Director, DNR Division of Oil and Gas 
Rebecca Kruse, DOG Units Section Chief 
Ken Diemer, DOG Unit Manager 




